
Dear, 

  

To help ensure your safety and those around you, all residential students are required to be tested for 
COVID-19. To facilitate this, the university has arranged for testing tomorrow, Monday, September 28. 
The testing site will be in Parking Lot G1 (the lot adjacent to International House and across from 
Student Health Services). See the attached map.   

  


